
The University of Kitakyushu, located on the southern island of Kyushu, Japan, is a long-time ODU partner that 

has offered Old Dominion University the opportunity to send one faculty member to teach a brief American 

Society/American Culture related course to their students this summer. Classes will be conducted for one 

week in late August, 2013. 

 

The ODU faculty member will  have 15 contact hours for teaching during the one week (3 hours per day for 5 

days or 5 hours per day for 3 days).  Typically, faculty have chosen to teach three 90 minute courses each 

day for 5 days.  The rate of compensation for each class is about 11,700 yen per class (approximately $120 

USD).  Housing will be provided by the University of Kitakyushu and airfare will be provided by the Office of 

International Programs.  

The program is open to full-time faculty from any discipline. 
Recent participants in the program include:  Ariel Pinto (2012), David Roh (2011), and Victoria Time (2008). 

 

 

Applications are due by 5pm on April 6 and are available online at:                      
 

http://ww2.odu.edu/ao/oip/UKKFacultySummerExchange2013.shtml 
 

For more information, please contact:  

Sher Vogel | Office of International Programs | Outreach Coordinator  | svogel@odu.edu | 757-683-6128 

Interested applicants should attend one of the following info sessions in Dragas 2008: 

Thursday, March 21 @ 12:30pm 

Monday, March 25 @ 3:00pm 

http://ww2.odu.edu/ao/oip/UKKFacultySummerExchange2013.shtml

